
 

 

 

 

 

DAY-1 (25th) 

Sl. 

No. 
Timings Hall Theme Reg No. Author Title 

1 9.00-11.00 Hall 3 
   Constitutional Committee 

Meeting AOMSI 

2 11.00-1.00 Hall 3    Asian AOMS EC meeting 

DAY-1 (25th) | 10.00am - 11.00am (STUDENT PAPER 1) 

Sl. 

No. 
Timings Hall Theme Reg No. Author Title 

 
10:00-11:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. SHEREEF 

FATHY 

 

 10:00-11:00 Hall 4 Chair Person  Dr. B.S. DAYANITHI  

 

1 
 

10:00 - 10:07 
 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

615 
 

Dr. TRISHALA.A 

Evaluation of Teriparatide as a 
promoter of mandibular 
fracture healing - An 

observational clinical study 

2 10:08-10:15 Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

709 
Dr. RADHIKA 
MENON 

Trifocal mandibular fracture 
the broken hunting bow 

 

 

3 

 

 

10:16 -10:23 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

563 

 

 

Dr. SARABPREET 
KAUR 

A randomized study comparing 
Polyglecaprone 25 (Monocryl) 
tm plus barbed suture with 
VicrylRapide suture for 
intraoral wound closure in 
maxillofacial trauma 

 

4 
 

10:24 -10:31 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

406 
 

Dr. ARJUN S 
Efficacy of Ultrasonography as a 
diagnostic tool in maxillofacial 
trauma: A prospective study 

 

5 
 

10:32-10:39 
 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

990 

 

Dr. MASIHA NAAZ 
M KHAN 

Comparative evaluation of delta 
plates and trilock delta plates 
for the fixation of mandibular 

condylar fractures. 

 

 

6 

 

 

10:40 - 10:47 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

570 

 

 

Dr. UTSA MANDAL 

Evaluation of masticatory 
function following open 
reduction and internal fixation 
of mandibular fractures 

using electromyographic 

studies 

 

 

7 

 

 

10:48 - 10:55 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

496 

 

 

Dr. DHANUSHYA A 

Effectiveness of titanium 
orbital miniplates v/s 
conventional titanium 
miniplates in fixation of 
mandibular angle fractures a 
prospective study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-1 (25th) | 11.00am - 12.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 2) 

Sl. 

No. 
Timings Hall Theme Reg No. Author Title 

 11:00-12:00 Hall 4 Chair Person  Dr. ANKITA MIDHA  

 11:00-12:00 Hall 4 Chair Person  Dr. PARTH GAUR  

 

 

1 

 

 

11:00 -11:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

1003 

 

Dr. NIRUPAMA 
RANGANATH 
PRASAD 

Comparative Analysis of Access 
Osteotomy and Minimally 
Invasive Techniques in Head 
and Neck Surgery: A Systematic 

Review 

 

2 
 

11.08 - 11.15 
 

Hall 4 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

Dr ANKIT GUPTA 
KALWAR 

Decoding the Mandibular 

Reconstruction Puzzle: Free 

Fibula Graft and PSI Face Off! 

 
 
3 

 

11.16-11.23 
 

Hall 4 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

973 
 

Dr. KIRUBAVATHY 

Temporary intermaxillary 
fixation during ORIF of 
mandibular fracture -a pilot 

study 

 
 

 

4 
 

 
 

 

11.24 -11.31 

 
 

 

Hall 4 

 
 

 

Miscellaneous 

 
 

 

93 

 
 

 

Dr. KHOO SU EE 

Syndromic Craniosynostosis - A 
Comparative Study on the 
Ophthalmological Implications 
of Posterior Cranial Vault 
Distraction Osteogenesis versus 
Conservative Management in 
Early Interventions 

 
5 
 

 

11.32 - 11.39 
 

Hall 4 
Oral and 
Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

992 
 

Dr. SRINATH B 

Mucormycosis: Managing the 
condition using palatal mucosa 
preservation technique - A Case 

Series 

 

6 
 

11.40 - 11.47 
 

Hall 4 
Oral and 
Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

1505 
Dr. YASH 
VIPULKUMAR 
VYAS 

Central Ossifying Fibroma: A 
Case Report 

 

7 
 

11.48 - 11.55 
 

Hall 4 
Oral and 
Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 
Dr. YOGENDRA 
BASNET 

A Conservative Surgical 
Treatment Modality for 
Ameloblastoma of Jaw 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-1 (25th) | 12.00pm - 1.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 3) 

 
12:00-1:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Prof. Dr. G. R. 

KARTHIKEYAN 

 

 
12:00-1:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. AHMED 

SHAWKY 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

12:00 -12:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

898 

 

Dr. GOUTHAM 
RANJITH NAMBIAR 

Known concepts in unknown 
clinical territory a young 
maxillofacial surgeons 
challenges in mastering orbital 

floor reconstruction 

 

 

2 

 

 

12:08 -12:15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

269 

 

Dr. PODUVAL 
ASWATHY 
HARIDAS 

Three-Dimensional Plate Versus 
Miniplates in Management of 
Angle Fracture by Finite 
Element Analysis- A 

Computational study 

 

 

3 

 

 

12:16 -12:23 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

653 

 

Dr. GANGISETTY 
RAM PRADEEP 

Sequencing of surgical 
management of condylar 
fractures with concomitant 
mandibular fractures - A 

randomized control trial 

 

4 
 

12:24 -12:31 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

1243 
Dr. AKSHAY 
SEHGAL 

Association and evaluation of 
soft tissue injuries in 
maxillofacial trauma 

 

 

5 

 

 

12:32 -12:39 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

826 

 

 

Dr. SHIVANI S 

To evaluate and compare the 
efficacy of phenytoin cream 
application in wound healing on 
incisions used for neck 
dissection “ Randomized 

control study 

 

6 
 

12:40 - 12:47 
 

Hall 4 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

1001 
 

Dr. CH.NAVEEN 

Evaluating clinical outcomes 
with novel INTRAORAL 
DUAL NERVE BLOCK 
technique for 
intraoral procedures. 

 

7 
 

12:48 - 12:55 
 

Hall 4 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

1265 

 

Dr. MUHAMAMDH 
MUNTHASIR 

Exosomes as Novel Antibiotic 
Delivery Vehicles: An In Vitro 
Study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-1 (25th) | 1.00pm - 2.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 4) 

 
1:00-2:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. SARUCHI 

AGRAWAL 

 

 
1:00-2:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. BARRA PRIMA 

NOVENDRA 

 

 

1 
 

1:00 -1:07 
 

Hall 4 
Cleft & 
Craniofacial 
Anomalies 

 

858 
Dr. 
PRATEEKSHA 
DAS 

Repair of secondary bilateral 
cleft lip deformity with abbe`s 
flap: Our experience 

 

 

2 

 

 

1:08 -1:15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

1195 

 

Dr. NOBLE 
PARAPPATTU 
THOMAS 

To evaluate the effectiveness of 
dermabrasion and micro- 
needling therapy in the 
management of facial scars -a 
clinical study 

 

 

 

3 

 

 

 

1:16 -1:23 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery/ 

 

 

 

160 

 

 

Dr. SOUNDARYA 
RACHANA R 

Does the stress and strain 
created around inferior alveolar 
nerve canal during osteotomy 
stage of BSSO cause 
neurosensory dysfunction? “ A 
Transient dynamic FEA 
simulation study 

 

4 
 

1:32 -1:39 
 

Hall 4 
TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

851 
Dr. SRISHTI 
SODHIYA 

Application of Callous 
Moulding in Mandibular 
Distraction 
Osteogenesis for TMJ ankylosis 

 

 

5 

 

 

1:40 - 1:47 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

541 

 

 

Dr. RUKMINI 

Evaluation of the accuracy of 
surgical treatment prediction 
and post-operative outcome in 
patients treated with bilateral 
sagittal split osteotomy- a 

retrospective study 

 

 

6 

 

 

1:48 - 1:55 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Reconstructive 
Surgery 

 

 

641 

 

Dr. AAKRITI 
KUMARI 

Comparative evaluation of 
three different flaps in surgical 
intervention for reconstruction 
of oral submucous fibrosis 

defect. 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-1 (25th) | 2.00pm - 3.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 5) 

 2:00-3:00 Hall 4 Chair Person  Dr. JUNA GURUNG  

 2:00-3:00 Hall 4 Chair Person  Dr. NIVEDITHA N  

 

1 
 

2:00 -2:07 
 

Hall 4 
Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

566 
Dr. SUSMITA 
NAYAK 

Appraisal of an Innovative 
Surgical Approach in treating 
Odontogenic Keratocyst 

 

2 
 

2:08 -2:15 
 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

801 

 

Dr. ABHIPSHA 
TIKAYAT RAY 

A retrospective analysis of 
salivary gland pathology 
(tumors and cysts) - A single 

Institution study of 10 years. 

 

3 
 

2:16 -2:23 
 

Hall 4 
Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

360 
Dr. ASHUTOSH 
PANDA 

Buccinator-based myomucosal 
flap in reconstruction of tongue 
defect 

4 2:24 -2:31 Hall 4 
Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

1324 
Dr. KSHITJIA 
PANDHARE 

Various perspective of Giant 
cell Tumors 

 

 

5 

 

 

2:32 -2:39 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

792 

 

Dr. 
SREEDATREE 
BANERJEE 

Correlation of radiologic depth 
of invasion to the pathologic 
depth of invasion and lymph 
node metastasis in oral cancer 
staging 

 

 

6 

 

 

2:40 -2:47 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

341 

 

 

Dr. LINGESH P 

Is restoration of condyle a 
viable strategy in 
reconstruction of unilateral 
disarticulation resections of 
mandible? 

 

7 
 

2:48 -2:55 
 

Hall 4 
Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

50012 
Dr. PRATIBHA 
REGMI 

Advancing Ameloblastoma 
Surgery: The role of Dredging in 
Conservative Management 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-1 (25th) | 1.00pm - 2.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 6) 

 
1:00-2:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. KAUSHIK 

SARMAH 

 

 
1:00-2:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. RADHESHYAM 

CHOURASIA 

 

 

1 
 

1:00 - 1:07 
 

Hall 5 
Dental 
Implantology 

 

987 
 

Dr. PRAJWAL T 
All on four dental implants 
in oral rehabilitation of 
atrophic 
maxilla 

 

2 
 

1:08 - 1:15 
 

Hall 5 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

450 
 

Dr. J SHIRISHA 

Developing an artificial 
intelligence algorithm for 
planning optimum implant 
diameter and length 

 

3 
 

1:16 - 1:23 
 

Hall 5 
Dental 
Implantology 

 

1356 
Dr. TANU 
AGARWAL 

Comparison of nobel zygoma- 
ZERO Degree TO FORTY -FIVE 
Degree 

 

 

4 

 

 

1:24 - 1:31 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Dentoalveolar Surgery 
/ Nerve Injuries 

 

 

1115 

 

Dr. PAPPULA SAI 
SHANTHA 
SWAROOP BASU 

Evaluation of healing of 
extracted socket in 
surgically impacted 
mandibular third molar with 
and without platelet 
rich fibrin 

 

5 
 

1:32 - 1:39 
 

Hall 5 
Pre-prosthetic Surgery 

 

649 
Dr. KHUSHNUD 
ALAM 

Xenograft versus 
demineralized freeze- dried 
bone allograft in 
maxillary sinus augmentation 

 
 
6 

 
 
1:40 – 1:47 

 

 
Hall 5 Dentoalveolar Surgery 

/ Nerve Injuries 

   

 

836 

    

 

Dr. NAIK 
ANIRUDH 

Effectiveness of 
Tranexamic Acid in 
enhancing wound 
Healing following Third 
Molar Surgery 

 

7 
 

1.48 - 1.55 
 

Hall 5 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

TR 

50014 

Dr. SHRUTI 
AGRAWAL 

A Case of Atypical Infection in 
Road Traffic Accident : A 
Diagnostic Dilemma 

  8   1.56 – 2.03 

 

  Hall 5 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 TR 3645 Dr. TEJAS 
PREMANAND 
SAWANT 

Use of navigation system in 
correction of residual 
deformity in orbital trauma 

 



 

 

 

 

DAY 2 - AOMSI EC Meeting 8.00am-1.00pm (Hall 3) 

DAY 2 - Asian AOMS Council Meet (2.00pm - 4.00pm) 

DAY 2 - 4.00pm - 5.30pm (STUDENT PAPER 7) 

 
4:00-5:30 Hall 3 Chair Person 

 
Dr. SAJIDA ALI BEGUM 

 

 
4:00-5:30 Hall 3 Chair Person 

 Dr. N.A. KRITHIKA 
SHASTRY 

 

 
1 

 
4:00 - 4:07 

 
Hall 3 

 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 
811 

 
Dr. RIDDHI H PATIL 

Exploring Patterns of Maxillofacial 
Fractures: A Retrospective Analysis at a 
Tertiary center 

 

 
2 

 

 
4:08 -4:15 

 

 
Hall 3 

 
 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 
807 

 

 
Dr. NEIL SONAR 

Comparison of retromandibular 
transparotid approach with 
transmasseteric anterioparotid 
approach for the surgical management 
of mandibular subcondylar fractures. 

 
3 

 
4:16 -4:23 

 
Hall 3 

 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 
222 

 
Dr. NIMSI 

 
Palatal fractures unveiled: insights into 
evaluation and management 

 
4 

 
4:24-4:31 

 
Hall 3 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 
1106 

 
Dr. SAYYED AFZAL M 

Efficacy of combination of microplates 
and miniplates in interforaminal region 

 
5 

 
4:32 -4:39 

 
Hall 3 

 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 
617 

 
Dr. VIJETA SINHA 

External auditory canal injuries in 
maxillofacial trauma - Proposal of a 
symptom based treatment algorithm with 
a report of twelve cases 

 
6 

 
4:40 - 4:47 

 
Hall 3 

 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 
777 

 
Dr. SAGAR DIXIT 

Effectiveness of surgical and non- 
surgical treatment modality for 
mandibular condyle fractures: 
Systematic review & Meta-Analysis 

 
7 

 
4.48-4.55 

 
Hall 3 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 
208 

 
Dr. NAVIYA M 

Influence of anatomical variation and 
malocclusion in maxillofacial trauma a 
comparative observational study 

 

 
8 

 

 
4.56-5.03 

 

 
Hall 3 

 

 
Miscellaneous 

 

 
920 

 

 
Dr. KARTHIGA M 

Comparative evaluation of efficacy of 
physics forceps versus conventional 
forceps in extraction of maxillary 
posterior teeth - a randomized 
controlled trial 

 
9 

 
5:04 – 5:11 

 
Hall 3 

 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 
 
Dr. HAEMIN KIM 

Efficacy of maxillo-mandibular fixation 
following open reduction and internal 
fixation of mandibular fractures 

 
10 

 
5.12 - 5.19 

 
Hall 3 

 
Dental Implantology 

 
 
Dr. JIHUN CHA 

Evaluation of Maxillary Sinus Floor 
Augmentation for Implant Placement 
with Different Methods : A 
Retrospective Study 

 
11 

 
5.20 – 5.27 

 
Hall 3 

 
Reconstructive Surgery 

 
 
Dr. MIKYUNG GONG 

Analysis of Reconstruction and 
Customized Plates in Mandibular 
Reconstruction: Complications and 
Optimal Design Strategies 

12 5.28 – 5.35 Hall 3 Miscellaneous 
  836    Dr. NAIK ANIRUDH 

Effectiveness of Tranexamic Acid in 
enhancing wound Healing following Third 
Molar Surgery 



 

 
 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 

Master class 2- Virtual Surgical planning and the use of Patient-Specific Guides and Patient- Specific Positioning 

Implants in patient's requiring oncologic Surgeries (7.30am-8.30am) Dr. Paul Sambrook 

DAY-2 (26th)9.00am - 10.00am (STUDENT PAPER 8) 

 
9:00 – 10:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Prof. DR. 
VIJAYKUMAR J 
GIRHE 

 

  

9:00 – 10:00 
 

Hall 4 
 

Chair Person 

 Dr. SREERAM 
MP 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

9:00 - 9:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

400 

 

 

Dr. ERAM ANWAR 

Evaluation of N-telopeptide and 
C- telopeptide as an imperative 
bone biomarker to decipher the 
mystery of bony invasion in an 
early-stage oral cancer: A 
prospective study. 

 

2 
 

9.08-9.15 
 

Hall 4 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

1183 
 

Dr. A. NITYASRI 

Do close surgical margins have 
impact on the prognosis and 
recurrence of oral squamous 
cell carcinoma? 

 

3 
 

9.16-9.23 
 

Hall 4 
Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

927 
Dr. MUDASSAR 
KHAN 

Intra- alveolar carcinoma 
associated with mobile teeth - 
unveiling the hidden 

4 9:24 - 9:31 Hall 4 
Head & 

Neck 

Oncology 

299 
Dr. SURANJANA 

ROY 

Verrucous carcinoma-changing 

concepts in management 

 

 

5 

 

 

9:32-9:39 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

363 

 

Dr. INDRANIL 
GHOSH 

Comparative evaluation of 
reverse hockey stick & modified 
Schobinger incision used for 
neck dissection for oral 
carcinoma 

 

 

6 

 

 

9.40-9.47 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

1226 

 

 

Dr. SHRADHA 
SOMVANSHI 

Role of IL-17, 23 and 
haematological ratios as 
markers of inflammation in 
malignant transformation of 
OSMF: an analytical cross- 

sectional study 

 

 
 

 

7 

 

 
 

 

9.48-9.55 

 

 
 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 
 

 

247 

 

 
 

 

Dr. MANISHAA V 

Comparison of the progression 
of disease and prognosis of 
squamous cell carcinoma of the 
tongue caused due to two 
varying etiological factors - 
chronic mucosal irritation with 
those caused to due 
consumption of tobacco 
products 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 10.00am-11.00am (STUDENT PAPER 9) 

 
10:00 – 11:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. SOYA 
ALFRED XAVIER 

 

 
10:00 – 11:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Dr. TANYA KUSUM 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

10:00 - 10:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

1222 

 

 

Dr. HARSHITHA R 

Efficacy of oral magnesium on 
bone regeneration and implant 
stability in immediate dental 
implants: a randomized 

controlled trial 

 

 

2 

 

 

10.08-10.15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

564 

 

 

Dr. SURYA 
PRAKASH 

Immediate Loading in Full 
Mouth Rehabilitation using 
Zygomatic and Pterygoid 
Implants - A Randomized 

Clinico-Radiographic 

Comparative Study 

 

3 
 

10:16 -10:23 
 

Hall 4 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

1032 

 

Dr. KIRAN 
GAURANG 
MEHTA 

An assessment of blood glucose 
levels and healing in a dental 
extraction socket: A 

prospective study 

 

 

 

4 

 

 

 

10:24 - 10:31 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

 

335 

 

 

Dr. POOJA 
UMATHE 

A comparative assessment of 
the forces and movements 
generated with modified 3D 
curved-strut bone plate and 
conventional two miniplates in 
mandibular angle fracture: A 

finite element analysis 

 

 

5 

 

 

10:32 -10:39 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

613 

 

 

Dr. HARSHINI 
DONEPUDI 

Evaluation of efficacy of 
handheld thermography in 
identifying the 
masticatory muscle 
myalgia due to 
temporomandibular joint 

disorders. 

 

6 
 

10:40 - 10:47 
 

Hall 4 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

664 
Dr. ADITYA 
SHANTILAL INGLE 

Today's accomplishments 
were yesterday's 
impossibilities: 
MSCs Vs Blood coagulum. 

 

7 
 

10.48-10.55 
 

Hall 4 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

688 

 

Dr. SWASTIK 
HAZRA 

Comparative evaluation on 
efficacy of different local 
anesthetics in molar extraction 
- A double blind study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 11.00am - 12.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 10) 

 
11:00-12:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. AJIT KUMAR 

VISHWAKARMA 

 

 
11:00-12:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Prof. DR. NAKUL 
UPPAL 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

11:00 - 11:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

868 

 

Dr. BALADANIYA 
YAGNIK 
JADAVBHAI 

A Comparative Case Study of 
Vertical Ridge Split Procedures 
with and without Bone Graft in 
Atrophic Jaws: Analysis of 5 

Patients in Each Group 

 

2 
 

11:08 -11:15 
 

Hall 4 
Dental 
Implantology 

 

837 
Dr. SHRUTHILAYA 
G 

Caught in the dilemma between 

choosing direct or indirect sinus 

floor augmentation techniques? 

 

 

3 

 

 

11:16 -11:23 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

497 

 

 

Dr. ANOVILI N 
CHISHI 

Unraveling The Indirect Sinus 
Osteotomy Techniques: A 
Comparative Study Of 
Osteotome Technique Vs 
Osseodensification With 
Densah Burs 

 

 

4 

 

 

11:24 - 11:31 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

971 

 

 

Dr. DEBOTRI BASU 

Efficacy of i-PRF and blood 
coagulum in peri-implant bone 
formation following sinus floor 
elevation and immediate 
implant placement: An 

interventional study 

 

 

5 

 

 

11:32 -11:39 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

349 

 

 

Dr. SYED SHAREEQ 
SHEZAAN 

Efficacy of Calcitonin in 
Addressing Crestal Bone Loss 
Around Implants: A 
Comparative Analysis of 
Conventional Flap and Punch 

Technique. 

 

 

6 

 

 

11:40 - 11:47 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

969 

 

Dr. SUGANDHA 
KAUSHIK 

Comparative evaluation of 
antral balloon v/s Densah bur 
technique for maxillary sinus lift 
procedure : A clinico- 
radiological study 

 

7 
 

11:48- 11:55 
 

Hall 4 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

86 

 

Dr. SAKSHI 
PATHAK 

Influence Of Ultraviolet 
Irradiation On the Primary 
Stability Of Titanium Dental 
Implants- A Pilot Study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 12.00pm - 1.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 11) 

 
12:00-1:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Prof. DR. JACOB 
SONY MEVADA 

 

  

12:00-1:00 
 

Hall 4 
 

Chair Person 

 Dr. PARTHA 
SARATHI 
CHAKRABORTY 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

12:00 - 12:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

162 

 

 

Dr. SAHITH DASARI 

Radiographic Assessment of 
Bone Density using Cone Beam 
Computed Tomography Scan 
after Sinus Lift Bone 
Augmentation in Atrophic 
Maxilla 

 

 

2 

 

 

12:08 -12:15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

399 

 

 

Dr. DISHARI BASU 

Maxillary Sinus Augmentation 
Using Xenograft and 
Choukrouns Platelet-Rich Fibrin 
as Grafting Material: A 
Radiological Study. 

 

 

3 

 

 

12:16 -12:23 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

721 

 

Dr. KUMARI 
ANJALI 

A finite element analysis study 
of stress distribution in basal 
and crestal alveolar bone in 
maxillary rehabilitation using 
basal implants 

 

 

4 

 

 

12:24 - 12:31 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

655 

 

Dr. PRIYANTHA 
PANG LEE YEK 

Unveiling the stress 
distribution of extreme crown 
implant ratios in extra short 
dental implants: a finite 
element 
analysis 

 

 

5 

 

 

12:32 -12:39 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

 

521 

 

 

Dr. SINDHUJA S 

Evaluation of custom-made 3d 
printed patient specific 
subperiosteal titanium 
implants for the prosthetic 
rehabilitation 
of atrophic ridges 

 

6 
 

12:40 - 12:47 
 

Hall 4 

 

Dental 
Implantology 

 

791 
 

Dr. ANIL KUMAR 

Evaluation of crestal bone level 
around immediately placed and 
immediately loaded single piece 

implant and two piece implant 

 

7 
 

12:48- 12:55 
 

Hall 4 
Dental 
Implantology 

 

118 
Dr. ARULVIGNESH 
M 

Drills to Cut or Compact? Role 
of Densah Bur in immediate 
implants 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 1.00pm - 2.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 12) 

 
1:00-2:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. RAKSHIT V.S. 

KHANDEPARKER 

 

 
1:00-2:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. SHIBALIK 
MUKHERJEE 

 

 

1 
 

1:00 - 1:07 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

631 
 

Dr. SUMAN LATA 

Efficacy of alcohol injection 
versus peripheral neurectomy 
in the treatment of trigeminal 

neuralgia: a prospective study 

 

 

2 

 

 

1.08-1.15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

1250 

 

Dr. SWATI 
SHARMA 

Exploring the Healing Alchemy: 
Topical Active Oxygen Therapy 
Versus Standard Post-Operative 
Protocol in Dental Extraction - 

A Randomized Controlled Study 

 

 

3 

 

 

1:16 -1:23 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

1246 

 

Dr. PALLAVI G 
NADAGOUDAR 

To compare the influence of 
kinesiology tape on 
postoperative edema ,pain and 
trismus after third molar 

extraction 

 

 

 

4 

 

 

 

1:24 - 1:31 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

 

199 

 

 

Dr. ANISETTY 
MEGHANA 

Comparing the Efficacy of 
Tumescent Local Anaesthesia 
(Lignocaine buffered with 
Sodium bicarbonate) with 
Standard Local Anaesthesia in 
Prophylactic Extractions - A 

Split Mouth Study 

 

 

 

5 

 

 

 

1:32 -1:39 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

 

1234 

 

 

 

Dr. AYUSHI 
SRIVASTAVA 

Comparative evaluation of 
efficacy of Lignocaine HCL and 
Bupivacaine HCL used as a local 
drug delivery system for pain 
control after impacted 
mandibular third molar surgery: 
A single blinded randomized 

controlled trial 

 

6 
 

1:40 - 1:47 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / 
Nerve 
Injuries 

 

328 
Dr. SHAIK ASRA 
NAZREEN 

Efficacy of type-1 collagen in 
the socket preservation 
following tooth extraction 

 

7 
 

1:48- 1:55 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

744 
 

Dr. T ADARSHA 
Incidence of facial nerve paresis 
in classical Alkayat-Bramley vs 
deep subfascial approach 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 2.00pm - 3.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 13) 

 
2:00-3:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. CHINJU RAJA 
PUNNEN 

 

 
2:00-3:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. A.MERCY 
HANNAH 
ROSE 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

2.00-2.07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

207 

 

 

Dr. AMAR SINGH 

Combating Microbial 
Colonization in Extraction 
Sockets: A Clinico- 
Microbiological Comparison of 
Antibacterial and Non-

Coated Sutures 

 

 

2 

 

 

2:08 -2:15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

1262 

 

Dr. VIRITHA 
MANUPATI 

Evaluate the efficacy of 
cyanoacrylate gel in the 
management of nonsurgically 
extracted mandibular third 
molar socket 

 

3 
 

2:16 -2:23 
 

Hall 4 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

904 
Dr. NISSIA 
ANANDA 

Effects of the probiotics on the 

proliferation phase of oral 

wound healing: In vivo study 

 

4 
 

2:24 - 2:31 
 

Hall 4 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

1007 
 

Dr. RUPSA DAS 
Unlocking radiance: the synergy 
of CGF with minoxidil for 
androgenetic alopecia 

5 2:32 -2:39 Hall 4 Miscellaneous 728 
Dr. TWINKLE 
MIDHA 

Nasolabial flap 

6 2:40 - 2:47 Hall 4 Miscellaneous 854 
Dr. VILLA SAI 
SRUJANA 

High Submandibular Incision 

 

 

 

7 

 

 

 

2:48- 2:55 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

 

790 

 

 

Dr. SHAIKH 
TANVEER 
IKRAMODDIN 

A Comparative evaluation of 
bone density and bone 
rehabilitation in Autogenous 
Dentine Graft sockets v/s 
Normal healing sockets- 
Radiographic Densitometric 

analysis 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 3.00pm - 4.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 14) 

 
3:00-4:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Prof. DR. MOHIT 

AGARWAL 

 

 
3:00-4:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. AKSHATHA K  

 

1 
 

3:00 - 3:07 
 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

735 
 

Dr. FIZA KHANAM 

A comparative study of jaw cyst 
enucleation using the 
piezoelectric surgery versus the 

conventional rotatory surgery 

 

 

2 

 

 

3.08-3.15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

813 

 

Dr. SHYAMALI 
LAHON 

Analyze the outcome of 
intralesional triamcinolone 
acetonide in treatment of 
hypertrophic scar and keloids 

removal 

 

3 
 

3:16 -3:23 
 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

1273 

 

Dr. PRAPTI 
PRASHANT 
KOLE 

Incidence and treatment of Oral 
Submucous Fibrosis over a 12- 
year period reported to our 

institute : A Retrospective study 

 

4 
 

3:24 - 3:31 
 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

236 

 

Dr. PADMAVATHY 
E 

Volumetric analysis of 
spontaneous bone healing after 
jaw cyst enucleation 

 

5 
 

3.32-3.39 
 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

1118 
 

Dr. SHRIYA GARG 

Modified Carnoy’s solution: a 
multifaceted adjunctive 
modality for treatment of 
maxillofacial cysts and 
tumors 

 

6 
 

3:40 - 3:47 
 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

1245 

 

Dr. SAHIL 
AGGARWAL 

Clinical evaluation of buccal fat 
pad and nasolabial flap for oral 
submucous fibrosis intra-oral 
defects 

 

7 
 

3:48- 3:55 
 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

718 

 

Dr. YOGENDRA 
RAWAT 

Comparison of various 
therapeutic approaches for 
trigeminal neuralgia: a critical 
review 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th)4.00pm - 5.30pm (STUDENT PAPER 15) 
 

4:00-5:30 Hall 4 Chair Person 
 Dr. SAVITHA 

LAKSHMI.R 

 

 

4:00-5:30 Hall 4 Chair Person 
 

Dr. JOHNSON A G 
 

 

 

1 

 

 

4:00 - 4:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

260 

 

 

Dr. MANAN GUPTA 

Effect of Chlorhexidine and 
Listerine mouthwash on 
absorbable sutures in third molar 
surgery - A Prospective Study 

 

2 
 

4:08 -4:15 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / 
Nerve Injuries 

 

1110 
 

Dr. GOPAL JEE 
PRF vs collagen plug in extraction 
socket preservation -a 
randomized split mouth study 

 

3 
 

4:16 -4:23 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

TR5980 
Dr. SAJJAN 
SUDESHNA 

Is modified Gowgates a better 
alternative for conventional 
Gowgates and IANB : A pilot study 

 

 

4 

 

 

4:24 - 4:31 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

317 

 

Dr. SIDDHARTH 
SINGH 

Effect of platelet rich fibrin on 
pain, trismus, swelling, incidence 
of alveolar osteitis, soft tissue & 
bone healing following impacted 
mandibular third molar surgery 

 

5 
 

4.32-4.39 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

981 
Dr. SANKHADEEP 
BHOWMICK 

Vertical Alveolar Distraction 
Osteogenesis (VADO) in Oral 
Rehabilitation 

 

6 
 

4:40 - 4:47 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

834 

 

Dr. NAUSHAD 
AHMED M 

Efficacy of dexamethasone diluted 
saline irrigant on postoperative 
sequelae in patients 
undergoing lower third molar 
surgery 

 

7 
 

4:48- 4:55 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

925 

 

Dr. VUYYURU 
LEELAMBIKA 

Development and validation of a 
difficulty index for mandibular 
third molars based on soft tissue 
parameters 

 

 

8 

 

 

4:56 -5:03 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

1236 

 

 

Dr. SHINJU 
SUSAN JOHN 

Assessment of disk position in 
internal derangement of 
temporomandibular joint using 
ultrasonography as a diagnostic 
tool - a prospective study in north 
Karnataka region 

 

9 
 

5:04 - 5:11 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

986 

 

Dr. ADITYA 
VEDANARAYANAN 

 

Comparison of flaps in 3rd molar 
impaction surgery 

 

10 
 

5:12 - 5:19 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

90 

 

Dr. MADHAN 
PRABHU 

A comparative evaluation of four 
types of suture materials in wound 
healing following tooth extraction: 
a randomized clinical study 

11 5:20 – 5:27 

 

 Hall 4 Craniomaxillofaci
al trauma 

 TR 3645 
Dr. TEJAS PREMANAND 
SAWANT 

Use of navigation system in 
correction of residual deformity in 
orbital trauma 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 

Master class 3 - Emergency Management in Trauma (7.30AM - 9.30AM) Dr. Madan Mishra 

DAY-2 (26th)10.00am - 11.00am (STUDENT PAPER 16) 

  

10:00-11:00 
 

Hall 5 
 

Chair Person 

 Prof. DR. 
SHIVENDRA 
CHOUDHARY 

 

 
10:00-11:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. AKASH RAJPUT   

 

1 
 

10:00 - 10:07 
 

Hall 5 
Research / New 
Technologies 

 

1201 
 

Dr. MOHD JAVED 
Temporomandibular joint 
disorders in dental students -a 
research paper 

 

2 
 

10:08 -10:15 
 

Hall 5 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

870 
 

Dr. NIKITA PATHAK 

Evaluation of efficacy of 
Simvastatin in Bone 
Regeneration after 
Orthodontic Extraction 

 

3 
 

10:16 -10:23 
 

Hall 5 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

1193 

 

Dr. HEMAVATI 
ROOGI 

Benefit of leukocytes and 
platelet rich plasma in 
operative wound closure in oral 

and maxillofacial surgery 

 

4 
 

10:24 - 10:31 
 

Hall 5 
Research / New 
Technologies 

 

1037 
 

Dr. JAI SWEDHA B 
Extraction ... Alcohol you later - 
the effect of alcohol on local 
anesthesia 

5 10:32 -10:39 Hall 5 
Research / New 
Technologies 

263 
Dr. SRISHTI 
AGARWAL 

An objective pain scale 

 

6 
 

10:40 -10:47 
 

Hall 5 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

224 

 

Dr. SHABINA 
JASMINE C 

Evaluation of microbial 
adherence on antibacterial 
suture materials during intra- 
oral wound healing 

 

 

 

7 

 

 

 

10:48 - 10:55 

 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

TMJ 
Disorders/Surgery 

  

 

Dr. ANSHUMEL 
DAHAL 

Comparison of Symptomatic 
Response to TMJ Arthrocentesis 
with PRP Injection in Patients 
with Disc-Displacement without 
Reduction, and Regenerative 
Bone Diseases - An 

Observational Study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 11.00pm - 12.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 17) 

 
11:00 – 12:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 
Dr. RUDRA DEO 
KUMAR 

 

 
11:00 – 12:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. ARAVIND A 

VIJAYAN 

 

 

1 
 

11:00 - 11:07 
 

Hall 5 
Research / New 
Technologies 

 

875 
Dr. ANUREET 
KAUR GILL 

Management of Dry 
Socket using Ozone gel - A 
clinical study 

 

2 
 

11:08 -11:15 
 

Hall 5 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

1020 

 

Dr. SUKANTH 
TATAPUDI 

Evaluation of alterations in the 
upper airway following 
interpositional arthroplasty: a 
cephalometric examination 

 

3 
 

11:16 -11:23 
 

Hall 5 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

914 

 

Dr. SUHANI 
SHARMA 

To Compare Efficacy of Icestick 
in Reducing Needle Sting in 
Palatal Blocks: 

Randomized Controlled 

Trial. 

 

 

 

4 

 

 

 

11:24-11.31 

 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

 

946 

 

 

Dr. ANANG DWI 
PARMANA 

Increase Of Osteogenesis 
Potential By Secretome 
Application On Freeze-Dried 
Bovine Bone And Deproteinized 
Bovine Bone Mineral Scaffolds 
On Wistar Rat 

Subcutaneous Defect 

 

 

 

5 

 

 

 

11.32-11.39 

 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

 

754 

 

 

Dr. SABREEN 
MOHAMMED 
QAYYUM 

Comparative analysis of pain, 
anxiety and co-operation in 
patient undergoing surgical 
extraction of impacted third 
molar using intranasal spray of 
dexmedetomidine and 

midazolam 

 

6 
 

11:40 - 11:47 
 

Hall 5 
Research / New 
Technologies 

 

857 
Dr. MENDA 
VISHNU 
SAMHITHA 

Photobiomodulation (PBM): 
A non-invasive tool for 
neurosensory recovery 

 

7 
 

11:48- 11:55 
 

Hall 5 
Research / New 
Technologies 

 

327 
 

Dr. ASMAA SHAN 
Connecting innovations through 
tubes 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 12.00pm - 1.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 18) 

 
12:00 – 1:00 

 
Chair Person 

 Dr. SATISH 
KUMARAN P 

 

 
12:00 – 1:00 

 
Chair Person 

 Dr. MANJU 
KURAKAR 

 

 

1 
 

12:00 - 12:07 
 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

897 

 

Dr. MALAVIKA 
CHITHARANJAN 

Transverse displacement of 
proximal segments in bilateral 
sagittal split setback 
osteotomy 
- A prospective study 

 

 

 

2 

 

 

 

12:08 - 12:15 

 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

 

891 

 

 

 

Dr. GANGA R 

Evaluation of postoperative 
complications associated with 
Le Fort I and Anterior Maxillary 
Osteotomy for the correction 
of vertical and antero-posterior 
maxillary excess: A Prospective 
Study. 

 

 

3 

 

 

12:16 - 12:23 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

895 

 

Dr. PAUL 
LEONG WENG 
KIT 

Have I made the right decision? 
Patients Perception on 
Orthognathic Surgery in Faculty 
of Dentistry, Universiti Malaya, 

Malaysia. 

 

4 

 
12:24 –12:31 

 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

290 
 

Dr. BHARAN.R 

Comparative assessment of 
right-angle screwdriver 
versus 
conventional screwdriver for 

orthognathic surgery 

 

 

 

5 

 

 

 

12:32 - 12:39 

 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

 

289 

 

 

Dr. VENKATA 
SAIKRISHNA 
YALAGALA 

Efficacy of coronoid notch and 
occlusal plane as a predictable 
landmark for determining the 
height of medial cut in bilateral 
sagittal split osteotomy for 
beginners - a split mouth 

observational study 

 

 

6 

 

 

12:40 - 12:47 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

301 

 

Dr. PATEL KAVITA 
SUNILBHAI 

Evaluation Of Sagittal Split Fix 
System And Bicortical Screw 
Fixation In Bilateral Sagittal Split 
Osteotomy- A Randomized 

Prospective Comparative Study. 

 

7 
 

12:48 - 12:55 
 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic & 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

1235 

 

Dr. SALSABEEL 
ABDUL AKBAR 

Evaluation of Post-Surgical 
Relapse Following Mandibular 
Setback Surgery : A longitudinal 
study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 1.00pm - 2.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 19) 

 
1:00 – 2:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. H. 
RANGARAJAN 

 

  

1:00 – 2:00 
 

Hall 5 
 

Chair Person 

 Dr. 
ABHINAV 
CHOPRA 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

1:00 - 1:07 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

61 

 

 

Dr. MONICA J 
PARTHIBAN 

Effect of Bone Bank 
processing on 
microarchitecture and 
cellular changes of bone 
retrieved from donor 
patients, A micro - CT and 
Histomorphometry analysis. 

 

2 
 

1:08 - 1:15 
 

Hall 5 
Research / New 
Technologies 

 

757 
Dr. KARTIK 
CHANDRAWAT 

Endoscopic assisted 
surgeries for 
craniomaxillofacial 
procedures 

 
 

 

3 

 
 

 

1:16 - 1:23 

 
 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 
 

 

923 

 

 

Dr. SWARNAV 
SINHA RAY 

Decoration of surgical 
sutures (silk)with silver 
nano particle and 
polydopamine (PDA) and 
assessment of its efficacy 
on bacterial contamination, 
cellular response and 

wound healing- an in vitro 

study 

 

 

4 

 

 

1:24 - 1:31 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

948 

 

 

Dr. ARDIAN 
PRADANA 

Evaluation Of Tissue 
Response Following 
Implantation of Bovine 
Xenograft: 
Immunohistochemical 
Approach on Macrophage 
Polarization 

 

5 
 

1:32 - 1:39 
 

Hall 5 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

785 

 

Dr. PRIYANKA 
MALI 

Light Microscopic analysis of 
dental needles used for 
Classical inferior alveolar 

nerve block- An 

observational study. 

 

6 
 

1:40 - 1:47 
 

Hall 5 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

119 

 

Dr. MAHIMA 
SEETARAM 

Adumbrating the role of 
biomarkers in 
etiopathogenesis 
and management of oral 

squamous cell carcinoma 

 

7 
 

1:48 - 1:55 
 

Hall 5 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

173 
 

Dr. ADITI SAXENA 

Use of oral posaconazole as an 
adjunct to surgery for the 
treatment of rhinomaxillary 
mucormycosis: A new horizon 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 2.00pm - 3.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 20) 

  

2:00 – 3:00 
 

Hall 5 
 

Chair Person 

 Dr. GUPTA 
VYAKHYA 
AKHILESHKUMAR 

 

 
2:00 – 3:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Lt Col (Dr.) 
CHANDAN MISRA 

 

 

1 
 

2.00-2.07 
 

Hall 5 

 

TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

1223 

 

Dr. FATIMA JAMIL 
PASHA 

Low Level Laser Therapy In 
Acute And Chronic 
Temporomandibular Disorders: 

A Comparative Study 

2 2:08 -2:15 Hall 5 
TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

257 
Dr. SUBHATHRAA 
G 

Post arthrocentesis to inject or 
not to 

 

3 
 

2:16 -2:23 
 

Hall 5 
TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

755 
Dr. SHUBHANKAR 
CHAUDHURI 

Prolotherapy approach 
for management of TMD: 
A 
comparison of two agents 

 

 

4 

 

 

2.24-2.31 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

 

647 

 

 

Dr. HARSHIT 
SHARMA 

Comparing the effect of 
Injectable PRF versus 
Hyaluronic Acid as Intra- 
articular Medication 
After 
Arthrocentesis in 

Treating Internal 

Derangement 

 

5 
 

2:32 -2:39 
 

Hall 5 

 

TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

502 

 

Dr. PENUMUTCHU 
VYSHNAVI 

Injection of Bone marrow 
aspirate for the management of 
Temporomandibular joint 
Disorders. 

 

 

6 

 

 

2:40 - 2:47 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

 

977 

 

Dr. SWETA 
PANDEY 

Does deep subfacial approach 
stand better than the subfacial 
approach to TMJ in term of 
facial nerve injury and quality of 

life 

 

7 
 

2:48- 2:55 
 

Hall 5 
TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

978 
 

Dr. PRITAM 
Annoying TMD - Is 
Arthrocentesis Good Enough to 
Handle? 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 3.00pm - 4.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 21) 

 
3:00 – 4:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. RAVINA 
RAJPOOT 

 

 
3:00 – 4:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 
Dr. GEORGENO G.L 

 

 

1 
 

3:00 - 3:07 
 

Hall 5 
TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

311 
Dr. 
SHANMUGAPRIYA 
GANESAN 

Does TMJ arthroscopic lysis 
alter the joint space 
dimensions 
- A self control study 

 

2 
 

3:08 -3:15 
 

Hall 5 

 

TMJ Disorders & 
Surgery 

 

355 
 

Dr. PRACHI BHEKE 

Human Placental Grafts: A 
Breakthrough Therapy for 
Temporomandibular Joint 

Derangement 

 

 

4 

 

 

3:24 - 3:31 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

 

635 

 

 

Dr. KAMIL KHAN 

The efficacy of 
interpositional dermal fat 
graft in the management of 
temporomandibular joints 
ankylosis 

 

5 
 

3:32 -3:39 
 

Hall 5 

 

TMJ Disorders 
& Surgery 

 

533 

 

Dr. SAMIKSHA 
GOUR 

A new classification of 
temporomandibular joint 
disorders based on algometer 

reading 

 

 

6 

 

 

3:40- 3:47 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Pre-prosthetic 
Surgery 

 

 

381 

 

Dr. SUSHMA SRI 
POLA 

A comparative analysis of 
piezosurgery versus 
conventional method in 
immediate alveoloplasty for 
extracted sockets 

 

 

7 

 

 

3:48- 3:55 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Pre-prosthetic 
Surgery 

 

 

176 

 

Dr. KARISHMA 
DATTATRAY 
JADHAV 

Avenues for alveolar ridge 
augmentation for implant 
placement - Horizontal Ridge- 
split technique vs Autogenous 
chin bone graft technique: A 

comparative study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-2 (26th) 4.00pm - 5.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 22) 

 
4:00 – 5:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. KALA 
BAGAVATHY 

 

 
4:00 – 5:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 
Dr. DEEPAK S 

 

 

1 
 

4:00 - 4:07 
 

Hall 5 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

599 
 

Dr. BHUMIKA K R 

Analysis of perineural invasion 
of inferior alveolar nerve in oral 
squamous cell carcinoma - A 

prospective study 

 

2 
 

4:08 -4:15 
 

Hall 5 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

1232 

 

Dr. JASEEM ISHAQ 
KV 

An evaluation of reliability of 
ultrasonography to assess 
the 
tumor thickness in patients 

with oral cancer 

 

3 
 

4:16 -4:23 
 

Hall 5 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

253 

 

Dr. SHRISHTY 
BHARDWAJ 

To evaluate the association of 
diabetes mellitus with clinical 
and pathological staging of oral 

squamous cell carcinoma 

 

4 
 

4:24 - 4:31 
 

Hall 5 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

795 

 

Dr. SHRUTI 
RAVINDRA 
SINGH 

Unravelling Treatment Efficacy: 
Conventional vs 
Compartmental Resection in 

Advanced Tongue Cancer 

 

 

5 

 

 

4:32 -4:39 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

630 

 

 

Dr. JIYANSHU RAJ 

Efficacy of superficial cervical 
plexus block in incision and 
drainage of facial space 
infections: A prospective clinical 
study 

 

6 
 

4:40 - 4:47 
 

Hall 5 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

1274 
Dr. PAVAN 
JAYDEORAO SABLE 

A Retrospective study of space 
infection in Head and Neck 
region and its management. 

 

 

7 

 

 

4:48- 4:55 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

 

928 

 

 

Dr. VAIBHAV 
SHESHRAO 
BIBE 

Harmonizing Precision: 
Synergizing Statistical Shape 
Modeling with Geometric 
Morphometrics for Strategic 
Mandibular Continuity 
Defect 
Reconstruction. 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 2 (26th) 

INNOVATION PG (1:00 PM – 2:00 PM) 

Chair Person : Dr. CHITRA CHAKRAVARTHY, Dr.PRAWALJIT KENDE 

 

 

1 

 

 

1.00-1.07 

 

 

Hall 10 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

485 

 

Dr. SREELAKSHMI 
M S 

Biomechanical evaluation of 
novel thread pattern for 
internal fixation screws in 
maxillofacial fractures: - an in 

vitro study 

 

2 
 

1.07-1.14 
 

Hall 10 
Research / New 
Technologies 

 

349 
Dr. SYED SHAREEQ 
SHEZAAN 

Autotransplantation of 

calcitonin coated mandibular 

third molar: A clinical analysis 

3 1.14-1.21 Hall 10 
Research / New 

Technologies 
100 Dr. HARSHHAN D 

A novel design for implant 

abutment interface 

 

 

4 

 

 

1.21-1.28 

 

 

Hall 10 

 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

457 

 

 

Dr. TEJASRI. M 

Efficacy of leukocyte- and 
platelet rich fibrin on soft 
tissue healing after surgical 
extraction of impacted 
mandibular third 
molars -A randomized 

clinical trial. 

 

5 
 

1.28-1.35 
 

Hall 10 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

488 

 

Dr. PANCHIKA K 
RAMESH 

GCMS study of ethylene oxide 
sterilized tooth ash graft 
material to detect potential 

residual gas 

 

 

6 

 

 

1.35-1.42 

 

 

Hall 10 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

462 

 

 

Dr. VARSHA S 

A comparative study on the 
preclusive nature of a-PRF & 
novel chi3-PRF following 
mandibular 3rd molar 

disimpaction 

 

7 
 

1.42-1.49 
 

Hall 10 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

607 

 

Dr. SAYANTAN 
BHATTACHARY
A 

A Bridge to Hope: 3D 
Bioprinting for Personalized 
Reconstructive Solutions in 
Oral 
and Maxillofacial Surgery 

 

 

8 

 

 

1.49-1.56 

 

 

Hall 10 

 

Research / New 
Technologies 

 

 

1196 

 

 

Dr. CHETHAN S 

Enhancing Highway Safety: 
Establishing (Public private 
partnership) PPP Trauma 
Centers for Rapid Response and 
Care 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 

New Asian AOMS EC MEETING (9.00am-11.00am) (HALL 3) 

IDEATION WORKSHOP (11.00am-2.00pm) (HALL 3) 

AOMSI Fellowship Meeting (2.30pm – 5.00pm) (HALL 3) 

DAY-3 (27th) 

9.00am - 10.00am (STUDENT PAPER 26) 

 
9:00-10:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Dr. LIVINGSTONE J. 

 

 
9:00-10:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Dr. UJWAL GULATI 

 

 

1 
 

9:00 - 9:07 
 

Hall 4 
Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

1241 
Dr. PRAKHAR 
DHANARE 

Treatment protocol for OSMF 
using platelet rich plasma 

 

 

2 

 

 

9:08 -9:15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

415 

 

 

Dr. SRI SAI 
AISHWARYA 

Intralesional Triamcinolone 
Acetonide in combination with 
Photobiomodulation - A novel 
therapy for conservative 
management of OSMF : A pilot 

study 

 

 

3 

 

 

9.16-9.23 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

634 

 

 

Dr. SAVVY VASAN 

Analysis of cyclin d1, ki-67 and 
p53 biomarkers in benign 
aggressive lesions of 
maxillofacial region and their 
correlation with clinical 

expression of the disease. 

 

 

4 

 

 

9:24 - 9:31 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

339 

 

Dr. PRIYANKA 
SHETTY 

Topical 5- fluorouracil as a 
novel adjunctive therapy for 
conservative management of 
odontogenickeratocyst - a 
randomized control trial. 

 

 

5 

 

 

9:32 -9:39 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

859 

 

Dr. MEGHANA S 
PATIL 

A comparative study between 
cystic enucleation with chemical 
cauterization v/s distraction 
osteogenesis in 
treatment of odontogenic cysts 

 

6 
 

9:40 - 9:47 
 

Hall 4 
Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

319 
Dr. KULDIP 
PANCHAL 

Reviving the Forgotten Warrior: 

The Role of Cryotherapy in Oral 

Maxillofacial Surgery" 

 

 

7 

 

 

9:48- 9:55 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

388 

 

Dr. HITENDRA 
NATH DEVA 

Trail of the black incubus: role 
of various comorbidities in 
rhinomaxillarymucormycosis - a 
tertiary care center 
experience 



 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 10.00am - 11.00am (STUDENT PAPER 27) 
 

10:00-11:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 
 Dr. VIJAYLAXMI 

SHETTAR 

 

 
10:00-11:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Dr. THARINI S 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

10:00 - 10:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

324 

 

 

Dr. VARTIK SHAH 

Comparative evaluation of CO2 
Laser and traditional scalpel in the 
surgical management of oral 
potentially malignant 
disorder- A Randomized Controlled 

Trial 

 

 

2 

 

 

10:08 -10:15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

799 

 

 

Dr. MAITHREYE S R 

Comparison of depth of penetration 
of Carnoy's , modified Carnoy's , 5 
flurouracil and cryotherapy in bone- 
an in 
vitro study 

 

 

 

3 

 

 

 

10:16 -10:23 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

 

869 

 

 

Dr. MANSI 
PANKAJBHAI 
MANKODIYA 

Compare the efficacy and 
outcomes of surgical removal of 
anterior maxillary radicular cysts 
presenting with palatal swelling 
using buccal and 
palatal approaches : 

Retrospective study 

 

 

4 

 

 

10:23 - 10:31 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

1021 

 

 

Dr. IFFAT KHAN 

Could post-COVID 
osteonecrosis of the jaw 
(PCONJ) be misdiagnosed as 
osteomyelitis? The largest 
single-source report with 13 

instances 

 

5 
 

10:32 -10:39 
 

Hall 4 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

979 

 

Dr. JINGSHAIHUN 
SUNGOH 

Comparative evaluation of 
autogenous dentin graft and 
hydroxyapatite in management of 

cystic cavities: Pilot study 

 

 

 

6 

 

 

 

10:40 - 10:47 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

 

412 

 

 

Dr. MEHAK 
KATARIA 

Comparison of Abdominal 
Dermal Fat Graft with 
Nasolabial Flap as Graft in 
Surgical Management of 
Advanced Oral Submucous 
Fibrosis- A Randomized 
Controlled Trial 

 

 

7 

 

 

10:48- 10:55 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Oral & Maxillofacial 
Pathology 

 

 

337 

 

 

Dr. ANEIZO 
KHRUOMO 

Functional and aesthetic 
rehabilitation of Post 
CovidMucormycosismaxillecto
my Defect using patient 
specific implant (PSI) and 
zygomatic 
implant: A comparative study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 11.00am - 12.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 28) 

 
11:00-12:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Dr. NABEEL SAYED 

 

 
11:00-12:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. NARESH 

KUMAR 
SHARMA 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

11:00 - 11:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

268 

 

Dr. SUSHANT 
PAWAR 

Our Experience in the 
Management of Mandibular 
Angle Fracture: A retrospective 
analysis of cases operated in 

five years 

 

 

2 

 

 

11:08 -11:15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

1184 

 

Dr. SAMI NAGA 
VENKATA SIVA 
DILIP CHAITANYA 

Evaluation of facial bone 
fracture healing in open vs 
closed reduction methods by 
using alkaline phosphotase as 
biomarker 

 

 

 

3 

 

 

 

11:16 -11:23 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

 

1231 

 

 

Dr. RASHI 
OKHANDIAR 

Assessment of neurosensory 
disturbances of infraorbital 
nerve following surgical and 
conservative management of 
isolated zygomaticomaxillary 
complex fractures: 

A prospective study 

 

4 
 

11.24-11.31 
 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

243 
 

Dr. LAVANYA.M.K 

Modification of the cutaneous 
portion of the transconjunctival 
approach with 

lateral canthotomy 

 

5 
 

11:32 -11:39 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

1294 
Dr. VARENDRA 
KUSHWAHA 

Efficacy of miniplates in 
treatment of mandibular angle 
and parasymphysis fracture 

 

6 
 

11:40 - 11:47 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

1283 
 

Dr. MEHA RAI 
Comparative evaluation of 
Transconjunctival v/s 
Subciliary 
approach in management 

 

7 
 

11:48- 11:55 
 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

1272 

 

Dr. REVATI MANOJ 
KHANDARE 

A Retrospective analysis of 
Orofacial trauma over a 12-year 
period reported to our 

institute. 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 12.00pm - 1.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 29) 

 
12:00-1:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. BALAKRISHNA 

.R.N 

 

 
12:00-1:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. NISHTHA 
CHAUHAN 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

12:00 - 12:07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Reconstructiv
e Surgery 

 

 

906 

 

 

Dr. BATMARAJ 

Evaluation of biomechanical 
properties in various titanium 
implant designs for mandibular 
reconstruction - a finite 

element analysis 

 

2 
 

12:08 -12:15 
 

Hall 4 
Reconstructiv
e Surgery 

 

838 
Dr. ASHISH 
RANJAN 

Role of stereolithographic 
model in craniofacial 
reconstruction 

 

3 
 

12:16 -12:23 
 

Hall 4 

 

Reconstructiv
e Surgery 

 

220 
Dr. ALDEN 
SCHNYDER JASON 
D 

Alternate methods of 
microvascular anastomosis. Is 
conventional suturing obsolete 

in microvascular surgery? 

 

 

4 

 

 

12:24 - 12:31 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Reconstructiv
e Surgery 

 

 

246 

 

Dr. KALYANI 
PALANIKUMAR 

Comparison between Patient 
Specific Implants versus 
conventional methods of 
reconstruction of maxillofacial 
defects 

 

 

 

5 

 

 

 

12:32 -12:39 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Reconstructiv
e Surgery 

 

 

 

242 

 

 

Dr. RAPARTHY 
BHUVANA 
CHANDRA 

Comparative analysis of 
conventional radial forearm 
microvascular free flap and 
subdermal radial forearm free 
flap in reconstruction of 
intraoral soft tissue defects - A 

prospective study 

 

6 
 

12:40 - 12:47 
 

Hall 4 

 

Reconstructiv
e Surgery 

 

860 

 

Dr. SHUBHANGI 
GUPTA 

Comparing four non-invasive 
methods to assess ulnar artery 
patency for harvesting radial 

forearm flap 

 

7 
 

12.48-12.55 
 

Hall 4 
Reconstructiv
e Surgery 

 

186 
Dr. TANAYA 
MANDE 

Choice of Reconstruction in 

Grade IV Oral Submucous 

Fibrosis: A Systematic Review 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 1.00pm- 2.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 30) 

 
1:00-2:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. MAMTA 
SINGARAM 

 

 1:00-2:00 Hall 4 Chair Person  Dr. AKILESH. R  

 

1 
 

1.00-1.07 
 

Hall 4 
Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

976 
Dr. ANISHA 
GROVER 

Skip metastasis incidence in 
patients with tongue 
carcinoma 

 

 

2 

 

 

1.08-1.15 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

974 

 

 

Dr. AMRUTA T 
ACHAR 

Evaluation of Prognostic 
Nutritional Index as a Pre- 
Operative Prognostic indicator 
in Oral Squamous Cell 
Carcinoma - A Retrospective 

study 

 

 

3 

 

 

1:16 -1:23 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

484 

 

Dr. IRFANA 
SITHARA 
CHOLAYIL 

Assessment of chewing and 
swallowing in mandibulectomy 
patients without bony 
reconstruction - a cross 

sectional study 

 

4 
 

1:24 - 1:31 
 

Hall 4 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

249 
 

Dr. TANYA TAKKAR 

Incidence and associated risk 
factors of surgical site infection 
in patients undergoing 

head and neck oncology 

surgery. 

 

 

 

5 

 

 

 

1:32 -1:39 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

 

244 

 

 

 

Dr. SOORUMSETTY 
RUTHVIK 

Nasolabial Island flap versus 
radial forearm free flap for oral 
tongue reconstruction in 
patients suffering from oral 
squamous cell carcinoma of 
tongue who underwent hemi 
glossectomy surgery: A 

prospective study. 

 

 

6 

 

 

1:40 - 1:47 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

 

820 

 

Dr. ADITYA ASHOK 
MAHENDRAKER 

Spoilt for choice between 
alloplastic material 3D printed 
Titanium vs PEEK vs PMMA 
implants for cranioplasty or 
does the quest continue? 

 

7 
 

1:48- 1:55 
 

Hall 4 

 

Head & Neck 
Oncology 

 

824 

 

Dr. REVATI PRAVIN 
NAIDU 

Efficacy of 3D Printed 
Polyetheretherketone implants 
for reconstruction of defects of 
frontal bone: A pilot study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 2.00pm- 3.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 31) 

 
2:00-3:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. JOANNA 
BAPTIST 

 

 
2:00-3:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. AMANJOT 
KAUR 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

2.00-2.07 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

486 

 

Dr. BARATH 
KUMAR R 

Comparison of aPRF and tPRF in 
bone regeneration after 
enucleation of periapical cysts 
of dimension less than 2cm 

using CBCT 

 

2 
 

2:08 -2:15 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

527 

 

Dr. PIMPLE 
SUBHAM 

Comparison of placentrix and 
PRP in the healing of post 
extractions sockets in minor 

oral surgery- A clinical trial. 

 

3 
 

2:16 -2:23 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

962 
 

Dr. RAJAN ARORA 

Surgical management of 
alveolar process fractures using 
transgingival lag screw 

osteosynthesis 

 

4 
 

2:24 - 2:31 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

312 

 

Dr. MAHAJAN 
ESHWAR 
TANAJI 

Identification of invisible 
splatters during minor oral 
surgical procedures in closed 

cubical: an observational 

study. 

 

5 
 

2:32 -2:39 
 

Hall 4 
Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

961 
 

Dr. SUDIP PAL 

Efficacy of photographic 
assessment in evaluation of 
postoperative facial 

nerve function 

 

 

6 

 

 

2:40 - 2:47 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

284 

 

Dr. VARSHA 
ACHUTHAN 

A split mouth study on the 
efficacy of local infiltration of 
4% Articaine in therapeutic 
extraction of maxillary 
premolars 

 

 

 

7 

 

 

 

2:48- 2:55 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Dentoalveolar 
Surgery / Nerve 
Injuries 

 

 

 

899 

 

 

 

Dr. SULTHANA.S 

Assessment of Mandibular 
Canal Using Cone Beam 
Computed Tomography (CBCT) 
and Its Relevance in Post- 
Operative Neurosensory 
Disturbances Following 
Bilateral 
Sagittal Split 

Osteotomy Setback 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 3.00pm - 4.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 32) 

  

3:00-4:00 
 

Hall 4 
 

Chair Person 

 
Dr. RISHABH NAVIN 
KUMAR SHAH 

 

 
3:00-4:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 Dr. NEHA 
AGGARWAL 

 

 

1 
 

3:00 - 3:07 
 

Hall 4 
Cleft & 
Craniofacial 
Anomalies 

 

862 
Dr. ASHWINI 
HOSAMANI 

Buccal myomucosal flap in 
closure of palatal fistula in cleft 
lip and palate patients. 

 

2 
 

3.08-3.15 
 

Hall 4 
Cleft & 
Craniofacial 
Anomalies 

 

1063 
 

Dr. ZHENG LANTIAN 
Cranial base and mid-face 
morphological characteristics in 
Apert syndrome 

 

 

3 

 

 

3:16 -3:23 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Cleft & Craniofacial 
Anomalies 

 

 

475 

 

Dr. L AKSHATA 
JITENDER 

Awareness in essentiality of 
folic acid supplements in 
prevention of cleft lip and 
palate. A prospective study 
among pregnant women 

 

 

4 

 

 

3:24- 3:31 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Cleft & 
Craniofacial 
Anomalies 

 

 

991 

 

Dr. SAMEERA 
DAWAR 

Comparative analysis of two vs 
three layered palatoplasty for 
the assessment of speech, 
hearing and incidence of 

fistula post-operatively 

 

 

5 

 

 

3.32-3.39 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Cleft & 
Craniofacial 
Anomalies 

 

 

866 

 

 

Dr. MITAL SUTARIYA 

Comparison of intelligent 
development (IQ & EQ) of 
children with congenital facial 
anomalies in western part of 
India. 

 

 

6 

 

 

3:40 - 3:47 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

Cleft and 
Craniofacial 
Anomalies 

 

 

1102 

 

 

Dr. NAMIT ZELAWAT 

Overcoming Challenges and 
Evaluating Outcomes of Cleft 
Lip and Palate Repairs in a 
Maxillofacial Unit: A Northern 
India Experience 

 

 

7 

 

 

3:48- 3:55 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Cleft & 
Craniofacial 
Anomalies 

 

 

340 

 

 

Dr. 
P.BHUVANESHWARI 

Prevalence of Cardiac 
Anomalies in patients with Cleft 
lip and Palate based on 2D 
echocardiography findings in 
our center: A Retrospective 

Study 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 4.00pm - 5.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 33) 

 
4:00-5:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Dr. U.B SHABARI 

 

 
4:00-5:00 Hall 4 Chair Person 

 
Dr. YASHAS N RAJ 

 

 

1 
 

4.00-4.07 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

1224 
Dr. VIKAS KUMAR 
SHARMA 

Assessment of intraocular 
pressure changes secondary to 
zygomatic complex fractures 

 

2 
 

4.08-4.15 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

532 
Dr. DELSI 

BIPINBHAI 

KESARIYA 

Is Post-ORIF IMF for mandibular 
fractures truly necessary? 

 

3 
 

4.16-4.23 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

469 
Dr. N. DEVA 
KUMAR 

Surgical approaches in mid-face 

reconstruction: a 

descriptive study 

 

4 
 

4.24-4.31 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

576 
 

Dr. WASIM KHAN 
Use of Locking Miniplates in 
Mandibular Fractures- A Clinical 
Study. 

 

5 
 

4.32- 4.39 
 

Hall 4 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

120 
Dr. ANILA BRITTA 
SANJAY 

Difficulty index for surgical 
management of condylar 
fractures 

 

6 
 

4.40- 4.47 
 

Hall 4 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

629 
 

Dr. SANYAM JAIN 

Management of angle fracture 
by 3-dimensional rectangular 
grid plate: a prospective clinical 

study 

 

 

 

7 

 

 

 

4.48-4.55 

 

 

 

Hall 4 

 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

 

511 

 

 

Dr. SHWETA 
SOMNATH NEHE 

An examination of 38 patients 
at a tertiary care hospital in 
northern India retrospectively 
unveiled the characteristics of 
fractures occurring at the 
symphysis and parasymphysis 
regions : An original research 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY-3 (27th) 

Master class 7 - Use of Titanium Mesh and PCDM for the reconstruction of the Jaw (7.30- 8.30) Prof. Tetsu 

Takahashi 

DAY-3 (27th)9.00am - 10.00am (STUDENT PAPER 34) 

 
9:00 – 10:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. KISHAN 
KUMAR 
AVULA 

 

 
9:00 – 10:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. 
DEEPAK 
SHUKLA 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

9:00 - 9:07 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

487 

 

Dr. AASHNA 
PATIDAR 

Morphometric analysis of dry 
human mandibles to assess the 
position of lingula, course and 
location of the inferior alveolar 
nerve - An In-vitro Study 

2 9:08 -9:15 Hall 5 
Orthognathic& 

Aesthetic Surgery 
960 Dr. PIYASH BASU 

Role of 5-Fluorouracil (5-FU) in 

Management of Facial Scars. 

 

3 
 

9:16 -9:23 
 

Hall 5 
Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

769 
 

Dr. MUKESH K 
Surgery first orthognathic 
approach: A paradigm shift in 
orthognathic surgery 

 
 

 

4 

 
 

 

9:24- 9:31 

 
 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 
 

 

248 

 

 

Dr. NIKITA 
GANESH 
JAGTAP 

Comparative evaluation of 
platelet rich plasma prepared 
recipient site over conventional 
technique for hair 
transplantation in patients with 
androgenetic alopecia: A 

Prospective Study. 

 

5 
 

9:32 -9:39 
 

Hall 5 
Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

696 
 

Dr. AYUSHI JHA 
Surgery First Approach in 

Orthognathic Surgery: A 

Retrospective Evaluation 

 

 

6 

 

 

9:40 - 9:47 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

383 

 

Dr. CHRISTIE 
S MANI 

Evaluation of accuracy and 
outcome of Le Fort 1 
Osteotomy using customized 
maxillary orthognathic surgical 

guide - A prospective Study 

 

 

7 

 

 

9:48- 9:55 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

390 

 

 

Dr. SHIKHA 

Evaluation of soft tissue 
changes following 
Orthognathic surgery- Using 3D 
imaging and virtual surgical 
planning 
software 



 

 

 

 

 

DAY 3 (27th) 10.00am - 11.00am (STUDENT PAPER 35) 

 
10:00 – 11:00 Hall 5 

  Dr. RAMYA 
ARANGARAJU 

 

 
10:00 – 11:00 Hall 5 

  Prof. DR. LOKESH 
CHANDRA 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

10.00-10.07 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

955 

 

Dr. MUHAMMED 
AFSAR 

Evaluation of hyoid bone 
position following bilateral 
sagittal split osteotomy in 
mandibular prognathism - 

a longitudinal study 

 

2 
 

10.08-10.15 
 

Hall 5 
Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

815 
Dr. DUGGIRALA A 
N S L PRAGNA 

Efficacy of double y plate 
fixation in bilateral sagittal split 
osteotomy 

 

 

3 

 

 

10:16 -10:23 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

394 

 

Dr. B.JOHN ROZAR 
RAJ 

Pre-operative assessment of 
anatomical position of inferior 
alveolar nerve using computed 
tomography during bilateral 

sagittal split osteotomy 

surgery 

 

 

 

4 

 

 

 

10:24 - 10:31 

 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

 

863 

 

 

 

Dr. T SAI MEERA 

Management of complex 
heterogenous mandibular 
pathologies resulting in severe 
facial asymmetry: A 
retrospective analysis of rare 
cases and surgical outcomes “ 
Insights from our experience 

 

5 
 

10:32-10:39 
 

Hall 5 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

930 
 

Dr. LEKSHMI A S 

Efficacy of high condylectomy 
as a treatment modality in the 
management of active condylar 

hyperplasia 

 

 

 

6 

 

 

 

10:40 - 10:47 

 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

 

195 

 

 

 

Dr. EITISHA GUPTA 

 

The stability of mandibular 
advancement after BSSO 
with and without 
genioplasty: A cephalometric 
study 

 

 

 

7 

 

 

 

10:48- 10:55 

 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Orthognathic& 
Aesthetic Surgery 

 

 

 

970 

 

 

 

Dr. AIFA. A.S. 

 

Evaluation of soft tissue and 
skeletal changes following 
bilateral sagittal split 
setback surgery- 
observational study 

 
  



 

 
  

DAY 3 (27th) 2.00pm - 3.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 23) 
 

2:00-3:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 
 Dr. NILESH 

BHANAWAT 

 

 
2:00-3:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. SUMIT 
AGARWAL 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

2:00 - 2:07 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

100 

 

 

Dr. HARSHHAN D 

Evaluation of common bones 
fractured in midface 
fractures at a tertiary care 
center: a single-blinded 
retrospective 
observational study 

2 2:08 -2:15 Hall 5 
Craniomaxillofacial 

Trauma 
691 

Dr. CHARLOTTE 

SALDANHA 

Injury Interplay: Hard & Soft 

Tissue Relations 

 

 

3 

 

 

2:16 -2:23 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

226 

 

 

Dr. PAYAL MISHRA 

A comparative study of 3- 
dimensional versus 2- 
dimensional titanium 
miniplates for open reduction 
and fixation for mandibular 
parasymphysis fracture 

 

4 
 

2:24 - 2:31 
 

Hall 5 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

229 
Dr. SHWETA 
SARANGI 

Intra ocular pressure as an 
index in orbital fractures- is it 
relevant? 

 

5 
 

2:32 -2:39 
 

Hall 5 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

816 

 

Dr. DEBANJANA 
SENGUPTA 

T-map approach in open 
reduction and internal fixation 
of subcondylar fractures: a 

clinical experience 

 

 

6 

 

 

2:40 - 2:47 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

831 

 

Dr. SUDEEP 
NARAYANA B 

Complications and explanation 
trends of Miniplates and 
Screws in the Management of 
Maxillofacial Fractures our 
experience 

 

7 
 

2:48- 2:55 
 

Hall 5 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

TR5737 

 

Dr. LASINKAR 
SARIKA 
SUDHIR 

A Single Center Experience: A 
Retrospective Study Over 4 
Years Period on condylar 
Fractures 



 

 
  

DAY 3 (27th) 3.00pm - 4.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 24) 

 
3:00-4:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. RACHANA 
RAVISHANKAR 

 

 
3:00-4:00 Hall 5 Chair Person 

 Dr. SHYAM 
SUNDAR. 
M. 

 

 
 

 

1 

 
 

 

3:00 - 3:07 

 
 

 

Hall 5 

 
 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 
 

 

540 

 
 

 

Dr. D.PAVITHRAN 

Comparative study between 
retroseptaltransconjunctival and 
subciliary approach for fixation 
of the infraorbital rim associated 
with zygomaticomaxillary 
complex fracture a prospective 
pilot 
study 

 

 

2 

 

 

3.08-3.15 

 

 

Hall 3 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

542 

 

Dr. KHADIJA 
MUDER 
VASI 

Finite Element Analysis of New 
Modified 3D Strut miniplate 
versus conventional plating in 
mandibular symphysis fractures 
and angle fractures 

3 3:16 -3:23 Hall 3 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

692 
Dr. NEHAL 
AMBAVAT 

Maxillofacial injuries : The larger 
perspective 

 

 

4 

 

 

3:24 - 3:31 

 

 

Hall 3 

 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

842 

 

 

Dr. 
CHAKRAVARTHY 
S 

Postoperative Stability 
Assessment in 
Zygomaticomaxillary Complex 
Fracture Fixation Associated 
with Occlusal Loads - A Finite 
Element Analysis 

 

 

5 

 

 

3.32-3.39 

 

 

Hall 3 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

980 

 

Dr. AKANKSHA 
CHOUDHARI 

Management of frontal bone 
injuries with miniplates, 
coventional titanium mesh and 
3d dynamic titanium mesh- a 

retrospective study 

 

 

6 

 

 

3:40 - 3:47 

 

 

Hall 3 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

652 

 

 

Dr. SOWMIYA S 

Topographic and morphometric 
evaluation of infraorbital canal in 
orbital trauma using computed 
tomography a 
retrospective study 

 

7 
 

3:48- 3:55 
 

Hall 3 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

968 
Dr. MUDAVATH 
YASHWANTH 

Management of sub condylar 

fractures using 3D plating 

system. 



 

  

DAY 3 (27th) 4.00pm - 5.00pm (STUDENT PAPER 25) 

 4:00-5:00 Hall 5 Chair Person  Dr. GAURAV 
MAHESH GUPTA 

 

 
 

4:00-5:00 
 

Hall 5 
 

Chair Person 

  

Dr. PALLAVI 

KARADIGUDDI 

 

 

1 
 

4:00 - 4:07 
 

Hall 5 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

332 
Dr. KOTHAUPPARI 
PAVANI PRIYA 

Versatile use of 2d V shaped plate 
in mandibular fractures 

 

2 
 

4:08 -4:15 
 

Hall 5 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

351 

 

Dr. HARSHITHA 
NALLA 

Transmucosal fixation for 
midline & paramidline palatal 
factures: our clinical 

prospective study 

 

3 
 

4:16 -4:23 
 

Hall 5 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

298 

Dr. SATYA 
GOWTHAM 
PRABHUDEV 

PULAPARTHI 

Comparison of different plating 
systems for the management of 
angle fracture: our institutional 

experience 

 

4 
 

4:24 - 4:31 
 

Hall 5 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

432 
 

Dr. PARKAVI J 

Assessment of Reduction of 
Condylar Fracture using 
Hypomochlion Guided Bite Raising 

Appliance. 

 

5 
 

4:32 -4:39 
 

Hall 5 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

282 
Dr. SRAVANI 
NETTEM 

A Modified Temporal Incision: 

An alternative approach to the 

Zygomatic Arch 

 

6 
 

4:40 - 4:47 
 

Hall 5 
Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

683 
Dr. VARAD 
RAJENDRA 
SAPTARSHI 

The strap of Life: A silent 
superhero for safer road 

 

 

7 

 

 

4:48- 4:55 

 

 

Hall 5 

 

Craniomaxillofacial 
Trauma 

 

 

283 

 

 

Dr. SUSHMITHA P 

Transconjunctival approach vs 
subtarsal approach in 
management of orbito- 
zygomatic maxillary complex 
fractures 


